## NW Fruit Annual General Membership Meeting followed by the Annual Board meeting March 4, 2017

Held at the Winter Field Day

12:30 pm - 1:00 pm Main Auditorium - WWFRF, Mt Vernon

**Membership Report** – John Valentine **Treasurer Report** – Mike Ewanciw

**Motion:** Bob Baines nominated Richard Hallman (UBC Garden consultant) to be a board member. Seconded by Mike Ewanciw. Passed unanimously.

## The following were re-elected and unanimously passed as members of the board:

Bob Baines Ira Collins Mike Ewanciw JoeAnne Hilgart Kristan Johnson Randy Lee

## **NW Fruit Board Meeting**

Board members attending:

Bob Baines, Sam Benowitz, Ira Collins, Mike Ewanciw, Richard Hallman, JoeAnne Hilgart, Kristan Johnson, Jay Scott, Kim Siebert, John Valentine

A quorum was present for the entire meeting (10 members present)

## The slate of officers was elected and passed unanimously as follows:

President - Kim Siebert Vice President - Bob Baines Recording/ Corresponding Secretary - JoeAnne Hilgart Coordinating Secretary - Ira Collins Treasurer - Mike Ewanciw